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Hope this finds everyone enjoying the summer. School will be starting 
soon. The final day the pool will be open is August 14th . It will be open 
regular hours, 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. The splash pad, which is operated with 
pool water, will be open until possibly the end of August. The length of 
time depends on how long the water is left in the pool, because it has to 
be treated in order to be sanitary. 

****** ATTENTION****** 

If your trees or bushes are encroaching upon the road or alleyway, they 
need to be trimmed. This is the homeowner' s responsibility and if it is 
not resolved by the homeowner, the city will come and cut your trees 
and bushes back to clear the alley or road. That being said, if you have 
a particular way you prefer them cut, then you may want to get it done 
yourself because the city will be starting to trim them soon if they are 
not taken care of. 

******IMPORTANT INFORMATION****** 

The Last week of August, or the 1st week of September, Dustin will be 
exercising hydrants and valves, during that time, check your water 
before using it. If it is discolored, just run the water a while until it 
clears. It is fine to use and drink. 




